KATHY WARD

—
From: Barbara Merriman <doubleaglel@cox.net>

Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 3:30 PM

To: KATHY WARD

Subject: FW: Majestic Project

My contribution to the comment section is late, but in case the councilmen (and woman) don‘t read it,
could you please give each a copy?

Thank you,

Barbara

From: Barbara Merriman [mailto:doubleaglel@cox.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 3:29 PM
To: 'LBartlett@danapoint.org’; 'sweinberg@danapoint.org’; 'sschoeffel@danapoint.org’; 'colvera@danapoint.org’;

'bbrough@danapoint.org’
Subject: Majestic Project

Dear Honorable Council Members,

Please add my name to the list of concerned citizens who do not want to see you approve the variances
contained in the Majestic project. Those variances were put into place after a long and productive time,
spent by those on the Town Center Committee. They were not lightly put into place.

Because of the non-conforming density and parking and height problems please deny the project
Thank you for your service to our city.
Cordially,

Barbarg Merriman
949-240-8682

Agenda ltem No. _( Z-

[o/z,///‘(




